
 
 
 

 
 

Statement by Robert Serry, UN Special Coordinator for the Middle East Peace 
Process on NGOs in Gaza 

 
Jerusalem, 14 August 2011 

 
UN Special Coordinator Robert Serry welcomes the reopening of International Medical 
Corps (IMC) today in Gaza.  He recognizes the important work of NGOs in Gaza and is 
confident that a way forward has been reached in the interest of the people of Gaza. 
 
 


